Orientation on September 3rd for
New Families, 5th Grade Families, All PreK/K Families

Attention new families, fifth grade families, and PreK/K Families: Please join us on Tuesday,
September 3 for Charles River School orientation. Details below.

New Families and PreK/K Families 2:30 - 4:30pm: Please arrive at 2:30pm and meet under
the Pavilion for a fun and informative afternoon. We will discuss first day of school logistics and
answer all of your questions!

Orientation will include:

e Time to visit classrooms and meet teachers

e Opportunity to hear from our Head of School, Board President, and Community
Association Chair
An overview of our Affinity Groups
Drop-off program for all PreK/K students (new and returning)
Opportunity to meet the School Nurse, School Counselor, Director of Athletics, Learning
Services Coordinator, and members of our Leadership Team

Class of 2028 (Grade 5) Families 2:00 - 3:00pm: Please arrive at 2:00pm and meet in the fifth
grade classroom in the Community Building.

Orientation will include:
e Time to meet with Ms. Miller and Ms. Faithfull, Grade 5 co-teachers

e A visit to see the new upstairs classroom space for Grade 5 with Head of School Gabe
Burnstein

Opportunity to ask questions about Farm School and final preparation
New families will be directed to the New Family Orientation following the Grade 5 visit

We can't wait to see you on 9/3! Please contact Sarah Wooten, Director of Enrollment
Management & Financial Aid with questions at swooten@charlesriverschool.org.
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